
Thank you to those of you who partnered
with the Equal Opportunity Department
(EOD) to volunteer with Telemundo for
Fair Housing Month. These individuals
spent a Thursday evening taking calls

from local Telemundo viewers who had
questions about housing discrimination
and provided referrals and the answers

they needed. 
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PHN BOARD ELECTIONSPHN BOARD ELECTIONS
Interested in becoming a Phoenix
Hispanic Network Board Member?
Stay tuned! Elections are in June!

REVITALIZATION OF PHN: 
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T-SHIRT CONTEST
To celebrate the 10 year anniversary of
the revitalization of PHN, we want our
members to design a special logo that
will be used for new t-shirts we will sell
in honor of this accomplishment! The
winner will get a shirt with their
artwork, recognition, and other
goodies! Start thinking of your
designs! 

CONGRATS!CONGRATS!
Huge congratulations to PHN Board

Member, Gisella Gonzalez, for
graduating from Arizona State

University with her Bachelor’s Degree. 

PHN MEMBERS AROUND THE WORLDPHN MEMBERS AROUND THE WORLD

PHN Member Leslie Lepe has been a
member since 2018 and is pictured here at
the Mogollon Rim repping her PHN shirt! If
you or other PHN members you know
travel and sport your PHN merch, please
send us your pictures and we will include
them in our noticias!
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